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Wheels Assemblies 

Today  

Today is “A” Day 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Interested in DHS Showtime 

Basketball Summer Camp? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are interested in participating in the 
Dearborn High School Showtime basketball 
camp this summer, please see Mr. Haddad for 
an application.  

 
 
 
 

Sharifa Elkodssi reached this conclusion: 
 

“You think teachers hate you, but they don’t. They only 

hate your actions!” 

To be more exact, they only hate bad choices, and that’s 

because they care about you. 

Cedar Point Trip: Monday, June 11 
 

 

Students attending the Cedar Point trip 
on Monday, June 11th should come to a meeting 
on Friday, June 8th in the auditorium. The 
meeting will run from 8:00 A.M. - 8:20 a.m. 
Please remember that you must have a ride to 
school at 6:30 a.m. on the day of the trip and 
must have a ride from Stout to their home 
at 10:00 p.m.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Honors Assemblies Coming to Stout 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
The 2017-2018 school year is about to end. It had 
almost everything. To celebrate students’ 
progress and achievement, Stout is having the 
Honors Assemblies on these dates and times: 

 6th Grade Honors Assembly
 June 12th, 8:30 a.m. 

 7th Grade Honors Assembly
 June 12th, 1:15 a.m. 

 8th Grade Honors Assembly
 June 12th, 6:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wheels Assemblies: Today 

 

 

 

 

 

The Wheels assemblies will be held 
on Friday, June 8th. The 6th grade assembly 
will be in the morning and the 7th/8th grades 
in the afternoon. We are using the Falcon 
funds from the entire school year, so maintain 
good behavior to accumulate more funds! 
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Some Dates to Remember 

Half Day Wheels Assemblies 

Thursday 
June 14, 2018 

Last Day of School 

Friday 
June 08, 2018 

Yearbooks Sales: Friday, June 08 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Students who wish to purchase the 2017-2018 
Year books can buy them on Friday, June 08th 
before school & during lunch period. The cost 
for the yearbook is $13.00 

Mrs. Sareini will be delivering the orders on 
Thursday June 7th morning during 1st hour to 
U. S. History classes. Students, who had 
purchased the yearbook in advance, will get 
their yearbooks on Thursday as well, but 
during their Social Studies period.  

 
 
 


